
 

 

 

 

JAMESVILLE FIRE DISTRICT 
CUSIP #470727 

 

 

The interest payment due June 15, 2017 for the $3,300,000 Fire District (Serial) Bonds, 
2008 was not made by the Fire District until June 23, 2017 due to a processing error. There 
were no financial factors that contributed to the late payment of interest. Subsequently, the Fire 
District revised its procedure to include additional Trustees of the Fire District in the payment 
process as an additional safeguard for the timely processing of future payments. 

 


